
Writing-to-Learn in STEM 

Ginger Schultz (pictured left), is an Assistant 
Professor of Chemistry and Co-Pl for 
University of Michigan's M-Write program. 

Her research focuses on the teaching and 
learning of college-level chemistry, and 
understanding ways in which writing 
contributes to learning in STEM. 

Join the Department 
of Environmental Science 
and Ecology and University 
of Michigan researchers 
Dr. Anne Ruggles Gere 
and Dr. Ginger Shultz 
for a workshop exploring 
their research on using 
digital platforms to 
enhance writing-to-learn 
pedagogy within STEM 
curriculum. 

Anne Ruggles Gere (pictured right) is 
Arthur F. Thurnau & Gertrude Buck 

Collegiate Professor & director of the 
Sweetland Center for Writing at the 
University of Michigan. Her NSF-funded 
research examines students' development 
as writers, & how writing contributes 
to content learning across disciplines. 

9:00-11:00 am - Environmental 
Science &Ecology Workshop* 
*Open to ESE Faculty only 

12:30 - 1:30 pm: ''How Writing 
Can Change the Way Students 

Learn Science'' 

WHEN: Friday, October 18th 
WHERE: Faculty Center 
Assembly Room (JPL4.04.22) 

Questions? 
Email:Janis.Bush@utsa.eduor 
Kenneth.Walker@utsa.edu 

mailto:Kenneth.Walker@utsa.edu
https://JPL4.04.22

